
A week ago, a Summer Boating Experience survey letter was sent to you. I hope you 
have received the letter, completed the survey and map, and submitted it. If so, thank 
you very much. The survey at Lake Lanier is being used to determine the recreational 
carrying capacity of the lake, and help guide the update to the lake’s Master Plan. 

If you have not completed the survey, please do so as soon as you can. It should 
take no longer than 10 minutes, and your response is very important for the future of 
the lake.

If you did not receive the survey, please contact me at (770) 945-9531 or 
LakeLanierUpdate@usace.army.mil. I will be happy to send a replacement letter and 
link to the survey.

Thank you very much for your time and response,

Russ Lundstrum
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